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Kristina Maddux 
Principal 

kristina.maddux @cityschools.net 

 
 
 

Christy Robinson 
Assistant Principal 

christy.robinson@cityschools.net 

 
Thank you for your interest in The Discovery School.  Please take a few minutes to familiarize yourself with the 
application process.   After your completed application is processed, you will receive an email from 
DiscoverySchool@cityschools.net with your child’s testing date and time.  Occasionally these emails are delivered 
to your spam folder.   If you have not received an email by Monday, January 16, 2017, please contact the school. 
 

City residents will be tested and offered positions first. 
If there are remaining positions available, county/OOC residents will be contacted for 

testing. 
 
 
All information listed below must be attached in order for application to be considered complete.  Incomplete 
applications will not be processed.  You will not be notified if your application is incomplete.  Mail completed 
application to above address. 
 

x Picture of applicant. 
x Current proof of residency (only water or electric bill will be accepted). 
x Copy of Birth Certificate (Kindergarten only).  Student must be five by August 15, 2017. 
x Copy of current and all previous years’ report cards (grades 2-6). 
x Copy of all TCAP scores (grades 4 – 6).  If your child is transferring from another system or state, please 

attach their state standardized test scores. 
 
We appreciate your interest in Discovery School and look forward to getting to know you and your child through 
this application process.  If we can be of assistance during the application process, please let us know. 
 

 
Parent Information Meetings Thursday, December 15, 2016 6:00 pm 
 
School Tours Thursday, January 12, 2017 9:00 am 
 Thursday, February 9, 2017 9:00 am 
 
Testing Testing will occur January through March.  You will be contacted via email 

with a date/time after a completed application is received and processed. 
 
Acceptance Letters Mailed Friday, March 24, 2017 (results via mail only) 
 
 

Application Deadline 
Friday, January 6, 2017 

 


